
 
 

 INTER-OFFICE MEMO    
 

  
  
 
TO:  Hillary Gitelman, Director 
  Conservation, Development, and Planning Department   
   
FROM: Alicia Amaro, Fire Department 
   
DATE:  February 27, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Fisher Parcel Map Comments 
  Apn: 050-010-024, 030, 031  P06-01290 
   
  Site Address: End of Partrick Road, Napa 
 
 
The Napa County Fire Marshal staff has reviewed the request for tentative parcel map 
comments for the proposed parcel split at the above referenced location. 
 
This application does not warrant additions to the fire protection conditions submitted 
September 12, 2006.  
 
If there are any questions please feel free to contact the Napa County Fire Marshal’s 
Office at (707) 967-1425 to discuss any other fire protection issue you may have 
regarding your project. 
 
 
        
 
               
 
       Alicia Amaro 
       Assistant Fire Marshal 
 

  
   


